Mr. T. C. Reid, Northwest Missouri State Teachers College, Maryville, Missouri.

Dear Tad:

Happy to hear from you as of your 19th instant communication. Yes, we are hoping we will be able to reverse results when we play Missouri here on March 1st - - that is the date, Tad.

We are playing Nebraska tonight, and there is only one other game here, which is February 12 with Iowa State, but nevertheless we are sending you a schedule so that you can check up on our erring ways.

I have spoken to Earl Falkenstien regarding the tickets. He is very nice in saying that he will honor your "K" and one extra on account of your former profession - so you will pay for two, Tad. The tickets will be in your name at the box office.

Thank you for your kindness regarding the Reid family to the Allens. It is reciprocal, I assure you. Please remember me to your fine president, Wel W. Lamkin.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball Coach.